Information about recruitment for WIB Experts

We kindly inform you that the supplementary recruitment for WIB Experts is currently being
proceeded. The Competition Committee appointed to the formal and substantive evaluation of the
submitted applications, works continuously.

We will inform about the results of the recruitment, which ended on January 15, 2021, as well as the
supplementary recruitment, which will last until February 19, 2021, after the completion of the
verification process of all submitted applications.

We invite you to follow the information appearing on the WIB Program website.

Additionally, we would like to inform you that each candidate will receive individually the
information about the result of the verification of the application submitted under the recruitment
for WIB Program Experts. The information will be sent to the e-mail address provided in the
application form.
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